
 
 

SBBA Meeting Minutes from June 13, 2019 
 

Patrick Keenan welcomed SBBA members Kathy Davis, Jim Moffat, Kelly Ann Lindquist, Kathie Springer, 
Joan Davis, Scott Dickey, John Mc Kay, Stacie & Kirk DeForest, James Barton, Pat Barton, Jimmy Reeve, 
Mike Belanga, Gary Davis and Charlie Kelly. Minutes from April 26th and May 16th 2019 were adopted.  
 
Membership: 

• We have 10 new members. 

• Kathie will work on getting logos from new members for the website. Logos should be sent to 
secretary@sbba23456.org. 

 
SBBA Website: 
Pictures will be taken at the next SBBA meeting. 
 
SBBA Events: 

• The consensus of the group was that with the success of the May Mingle, it should become our 
annual membership drive event. 

• A lively discussion for a “Business Expo” ensued. This SBBA event would invite the public to 
“meet & greet” the businesses of the SBBA. The day after Pig Picking was selected as the date 
for a brunch type event. Various locations were discussed. Patrick will head up the planning for 
this event. 

• Pig Pickin is scheduled for September 7th. We will have a sign-up sheet for wine tent shifts at the 
next meeting. 

 
SBBA 2019 Projects: 

• James Barton introduced the “Saftey Flag” project. The flags are already out on Sandfiddler & 
Tuna. Four more intersections: Rock, Bonita, Pike and Whiting need flags. James made a motion 
that the project be supported by the SBBA. The motion was approved. James will head up this 
project. 

 
Other Events: 

• VBStrong Golf Tournament: SBBA will pass on a donation to this event. Individual members may 
choose to donate. 

• Party @ the Pier: Scheduled for June 13th. Siebert will have VBStrong stickers. 
• Sandbridge Fireworks: The city will allow fireworks with restrictions, but NOT on July 4th. 

• Flags for the 4th: Bill DeSteph has offered made in America flags to Sandbridge. He will have 
2500 available to us. 

 
 
Next meeting: Thursday, July 11, 2019, at 6:00 at the Belangas. 
 
Ks 


